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Welcome 

to all interested and affected parties 
 

 

Thank you for taking the time to attend this Open House Meeting. 

This event is to share information about the exploration drilling 

within Block ER236, off the East Coast of South Africa, to answer 

questions and to hear your views 

 

 

Project Proponent: Eni South Africa BV (Eni) 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner: Environmental Resources 

Management Southern Africa (Pty) Ltd 

 

Declaration of Independence: 

ERM is a privately owned company registered in South Africa. ERM has 

no financial ties to, nor is ERM a subsidiary, legally or financially, of Eni. 

Remuneration for the services by the Proponent in relation to this report 

is not linked to an approval by the decision-making authority.  

 

Please ensure that you register, ask questions, and record 

your comments in one of the ways provided. 

Thank you for your participation, your inputs are important! 

 

 

Open House Meeting – October 2018 

 


